
 

 

Head of Business and ICT at The Bolsover School 

The school are launching a new Business and ICT Faculty.  Business and ICT 

are areas of the school that are becoming ever popular with students at Key 

Stage 4 and are an important part of the wider curriculum offering at The 

Bolsover School, thus enabling the school to offer a broad and balanced 

curriculum to all.  It is important that our students can follow a pathway 

which is specific to their needs, allowing them to achieve their potential.   

An exciting opportunity has arisen leading to the school seeking a dynamic 

and enthusiastic Business and ICT teacher to take on the new role of Head of 

Faculty and to lead this newly formed area, providing leadership and 

accountability in order to build on the popularity of these subjects within the 

school.  This vacancy offers a tremendous opportunity for somebody wishing 

to take the next step in his or her career in moving into middle leadership.  

Similarly, it would appeal to someone looking for a new direction in his or 

her career.  We can offer access to a wide range of CPD opportunities, both 

subject and leadership related and in a wider teaching and learning context.  

The Business and ICT Faculty will consist of two full time teachers (including 

the successful applicant) and one part time teacher.  The Business and ICT 

Faculty will become an excellent mix of staff who offer many years of 

experience, which would allow them to support effectively any new 

colleague.  Schemes of work are established at all key stages, in all subject 

areas. 

The school and this faculty area have fantastic facilities with all classrooms 

offering access to interactive whiteboards, visualizers, data projectors and a 

range of other ICT and teaching materials.  The school has two dedicated ICT 

based classrooms with desktop computers, alongside large numbers of 

portable devices. The faculty will share a staff base with the Maths Faculty, 

which offers access to ICT facilities and workspace for lesson preparation 

and marking. 

 

Mr M Hall,  
Head of School 
March, 2019 

 


